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We are looking forward to our spring recital presentation of Dance 
Monopoly – the Monroe Edition. Thank You, parents for your continued 

support. 
                         Melissa Moore, 

RRCA Dance Director 
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Don’t miss The River Raisin Ballet’s 
production of The Wizard of Oz 

April 15
th

 at 7:00 

April 16
th

 at 2:00 and 7:00  

April 17
th

 at 3:00 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notes 
 

 Costumes are starting to arrive, and will 

be tried on and available to take home (if 

costume is paid in full). If you have not 

paid your remaining balance, please do so 

immediately. Costumes should be worn 

for photography day, dress rehearsal, and 

recital only. Please keep costumes away 

from sunny areas, food, and beverages.   

 

 Fourth Installment payments are overdue. 

If you have not paid yet, do so now.  

 

 Important Upcoming Dates:  

Saturday, May 7
th- 

Recital Photo Day 

Friday, May 20
th

 at 4:30- Mandatory 

         Dress Rehearsal 

Saturday, May 21
st
 at 6:00- Performance 

Sunday, May 22nd at 3:00- Performance 

 

 Due to the Wizard of Oz, no classes will 

be held Monday, April 11
th

 through 

Friday, April 15
th

.  This is a planned 

missed week and not a part of the 32 week 

calendar.  However, Ms. Ashley Hunker 

will hold snow day make-up classes on 

Monday, April 11
th

. 
 

 

 The staff is working on a schedule for 

snow day make-up classes. We may have 

to hold a few classes over the vacation. 

Please stay alert to postings and emails. 

A Recital Information Guide will be 

available before spring break. It will 

include information about photography 

day times, show order, and make-up 

requirements. Please let me know if you 

are willing to volunteer your time to help 

with recital weekend. 

 

Tickets for recital will be on sale soon at 

the Box Office. Prices are $10 adults; $8 

senior; $5 for students. 

             


